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Hi Forest Plan Revision Board           

I live in Granite County  Philipsburg, Mt I do most of my Recreating in the Frog Pond Basin Area witch borders 

the Anaconda Pintler Wilderness. My Family has Hunted in this Area from the late 1960's to present day four 

or five years ago all around Frog Pond Basin was Closed to Atv,s Snowmobiles and Motorcycles. Its been a 

Wilderness Study Area for around 45 years. 

   I am commenting on the Nez-Perc Clearwater National Forest Plan Revision because I Road Snowmobiles  

up HooDoo Pass Area in the late 1970's  and feel the impact from a Snowmobile is very little for the most 

part when the snow melts in the Spring there is no trace. God made the Beauty of Montana for all to use 

and enjoy From Hikers,Mountain Bikers, Horse Back Riders, Snowmobilers, Back Country Skiers, Snow

Showers. 

We need to get along lets make some of these areas reclassified Semi-Primitive Motorized Limited To 

Mountain Bikes and Snowmobiles.    Thanks for you Time    Don Ruana   Phone (406)-859-0200 

 


